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Re: 25th EPRA meeting in Prague 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Žák,  
 
I would like to convey my warmest thanks to you, Vice-Chair Mr Pospíchal and all the members of 
The Council for Radio and TV Broadcasting for hosting the 25th EPRA meeting in Prague and 
making it such a successful event.  
 
A special mention also goes to the entire staff of the Council and especially to Mrs. Vlasta Roskotova 
for her great dedication, efficiency and her attention to details.  
 
Based on the feedback that myself and the EPRA Secretariat have received so far, I think that all 
members and observers will agree with me that the meeting was a great success: it was extremely 
well organised, the discussions were fruitful, the cultural events were particularly well chosen and 
very enjoyable, and the staff from the convention company extremely professional, friendly and 
helpful at all times.  
 
I am convinced that all members and participants will have excellent memories of their stay in the 
magnificent setting of Prague. On a more personal note, I was delighted to be given the opportunity to 
discover the city in the springtime for my very last EPRA meeting.  
 
Again, many thanks for your great hospitality. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Joan Botella 
Outgoing EPRA Chair 
 


